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From: B and L Smith <mountainstremble@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 11:47 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Regarding File P231 (submitting email of opposition)
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As a resident of Sun Hills, I am against dividing RR-5 parcels.  
This area was originally zoned as 5 acres and we, like many of the 
residents in Sun Hills, moved here specifically because we loved 
the country look and feel of the area.  
 
There are plenty of other options available for those who prefer 
to live on 2.5 acres or less without the necessity of breaking up a 
parcel in the RR-5 zoned area. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Lea Smith 
14650 Silverton Rd 80921 
719-439-7773 


